
 
SCOTCH CREEK VENTURES INC. INITIATES PHASE I EXPLORATION PROGRAM 

ON ITS CUPZ PROPERTY 

 
January 10, 2019, Vancouver, BC – Scotch Creek Ventures Inc. (“Scotch Creek” or the 
“Company) (C: SCV) is pleased to announce that it has initiated Phase I of its exploration program 
on the Cupz Property.   
 
“We are extremely excited to begin our exploration program and look forward to getting further 
details on the Cupz Property” said David Ryan, CEO of the Company. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

 

David Ryan 
CEO 
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